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[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Dear Boyd,
 
In addition to the reply submitted by Sara yesterday, please see below specific comments
relating to replies received via the submission consultation which we would be grateful if you
could append to the previous reply.
 
Please note that we would have no objection to making the change to para. 9.8 suggested by the
WS Strategic Housing Team (Comment NNP4) and the change to policy NKT18 suggested by
Anglian Water (comment NNP5).
 
With regard to the response from the Suffolk Preservation Society (Comment NNP10), we would
have no objection to the Examiner suggesting modifications to NKT1, Community Action A1 and
associated paragraphs with regard to heritage assets and their settings, non-designated heritage
assets and the compilation of a list of non-designated heritage assets.
 
Kind regards
Bobby
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